
 

 

 

 

From: Brian Phares 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandated Vaccination Meeting 
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 2:19:44 PM 

Good Afternoon, 

My name is Brian Phares and I am strongly opposed to the requiring the COVID-19 vaccine to 
be used on our Nevada Students. Please place my opposition in record. 

While I am not opposed to the use of vaccinations of children (all of my children are current 
on the current CCSD mandated ones), I am opposed to rushing things without having all of the 
information. The drug has yet to receive FDA approval and is no more than a science 
experiment at this time. By making this decision you are forcing compliance or exiling the 
child from the public school system. I feel this is not a decision that this board should rule on 
without having all of the information in front of them. I can cite countless violations that this 
poses to the children and their families however I am certain you have received many of those 
emails, letters, or phone calls. I feel this board needs to take a hard look at this before they 
make a decision that is going to put our children at risk. 

Thank you for your time, 

Brian Phares, RN 
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